My name is Amy Zielger, and | am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. Virtual
schools are very important to use because we don't want to have a son in a public school for personal reasons, one being my son
was sick 6 months out of the year when in school and now that we have been teaching from home, he hasn't got sick once. Also, at

our brick and mortar school he wasn’t getting the one-on-one attention he needs.



